
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT IMPROVEMENTS - DENNIS AVENUE BEESTON 
(BUS STOP REFS: BR0302, BR0303, BR0304, BR0437, BR0438, BR0466) 

 

Concerns have been raised about the operating times of the existing 24-hour Bus Stop Clearways 
which are deemed too excessive given the current bus service operational hours. 
 
To help alleviate this problem, it is proposed to reduce the times of the existing Bus Stop Clearways 
at the locations listed below from a 24-hour restriction to Monday to Saturday 9am – 4pm, which 
reflects the hours of operation of the bus service.  
 
The clearways will prohibit all vehicles except buses from parking or waiting from Mon – Sat 9am-
4pm at the bus stop and will be clearly identified with new signage. This action will ensure the bus 
stops will be accessible for buses serving these stops during these times. 
  
Proposed works will, in summary, consist of:– Removal of old signage and erection of new 
signage and a repaint of the Bus Stop Clearway markings at the following Bus Stops 
 

Bus Stop ref BR0302 – Dennis Avenue, Beeston 
Bus Stop ref BR0303 – Dennis Avenue, Beeston 
Bus Stop ref BR0304 – Dennis Avenue, Beeston 
Bus Stop ref BR0437 – Dennis Avenue, Beeston 
Bus Stop ref BR0438 – Dennis Avenue, Beeston 

                                      Bus Stop ref BR0466 – Brook Road, Beeston 
 

Any objections should clearly state the reasons for the objections (quoting the bus stop reference) 
and should reach us in writing or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk and must be received by the 
30th January 2025. Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council 
as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy 
Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 

 
This notice is dated 2nd January 2025 (LB) 

 
Improvements Design Team,      Please scan QR code: 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Bilsthorpe Depot,  
Bilsthorpe Business Park, 
Bilsthorpe,  
Nottinghamshire NG22 8ST 
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